
August 20, 2018 

 Dear Kingsway Outreach, 

 

Thank-you very much for my Birthday Card and thinking of me. It really means a lot. I got it on that 

exact day 14 Aug.  I do really enjoy Kingsway Prison Ministry and look forward when you come on 

church nights.  And Ms. Jennings you truly are a very special blessing and all that you do & are doing 

and all the volunteers.  Always know that our Great Lord is watching & taking all account what you all 

do & is very pleased.  I do very much appreciate all that you do for all us that are in prison.  God bless 

you and all the volunteers and keep you all in His love and strength and in the power of His excellent 

Spirit. 

Jesus Is Lord 

 

John B 

Coffeewood Correctional Center 

Mitchells, Virginia 

 


